The beginning of September brought our Little Sister
Rush, in which 90 girls were recognized under the
Labarum. The fall also saw the Crows enjoying tailgate
pre-football partying with Zeta Tau Alpha, blood donat-
ing with Alpha Delta Pi, and bowling on Dad’s Day.

Formal Fraternity Rush brought us bronze, 18 inch
“AXPF" letters for the side of our Chapter House, as well
as three new pledges. Since then four more guys have
pledged. The highlight of the pledging was a pledge walk
o our Phi Mu Chapter. Bill Iwanski, Keith Enckson,
Phil Han and Tom Fifer were successful in completing
the walk.

In October we bussed to Arcola, lllinois, for a fantas-
tic hayride and also teeter-tottered for 36 hours with
Alpha Xi Delta in freezing rain for the American Lung
Association and Red Cross.

This has been an outstanding semester for the Phi
Kappa Crows, and we are growing. If you are in the
neighborhood, stop in. We will be glad to see you. P

WESLEY J. WELCH



